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Bathurst Goldfields 
 
Monday, 16 May 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
This Thursday, 16 May, is our big day trip to the Bathurst Goldfields. 
 
We will be departing Luddenham Public School at 7:15am sharp; we will not be able to wait 
for students who are late! 
 
Students must be dressed in appropriate casual clothes; we will be working outdoors all day. A 
jacket for a cool weather change and closed in shoes will be necessary. The program will continue 
regardless of the weather, so a plastic poncho for rain should also be packed. 
 
Students must bring their recess, lunch and drinks in a small back pack. The students will be 
required to carry their own back packs. Your child will also need afternoon tea for our stop over at 
Mt York (it is advisable to have this packed separately to the rest of their food). Please remember 
it is a long day so additional snacks/fruit should be packed. 
 
Your child may bring an iPod, iPad and/or camera, however no mobile phones are allowed. If you 
allow your child to bring an electronic device/camera then it is their responsibility to look after it 
on the day. 
 
There is a souvenir shop at the goldfields. Your child may purchase a gold coin for $4, leaf gold in 
a tube for $10, assortments of minerals/crystals and many other things. I recommend no more 
than $20 per child to be taken on the excursion. Your child will be responsible for the safety of 
their own spending money on the day. 
 
We anticipate returning to Luddenham Public School between 6:00 and 6:300pm. However, we 
will update the school’s Facebook page regularly to keep you informed. 
 
We are all looking forward to an enjoyable day. If you have any questions please come and see 
me. 
 
See you bright and early Thursday morning at Luddenham Public School. 
 
 
Mr Tim Boyd & Miss Tanina Gobor      Mr Mark Davies 
Attending Teachers         Principal 
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